From: sarry, rencan |

Sent: 22 October 2015 14:56
To: Rob Osborne

Subject: FW: Large Ash Tree

Hi Rob,

Please see below the email from Ginkgo Gardens who carried out the tree surgery to the ask tree in our back
garden. This was their findings whilst the works were been carried out.
Any issues please let me know.

Brendan Barry

Proierti Asset Manaiement

Notting Hill Housing
Bruce Kenrick House, 2 Killick Street, London, N1 9FL

Celebrating 50 vears

SO—

Sent: 21 October 2015 16:
To: Barry, Brendan
Subject: Large Ash Tree

Dear Mr Barry

When carrying out the reduction of the large mature Ash tree in your rear garden the arborist discovered
areas of decay on several branch junctions, leading to concerns of future growth. We would recommend
that the tree is inspect on a regular basis (every 6 months)

Regards

Michael Thomas
Tree Works Manager
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